
Takoma Park Response to FOSC Salt Letter 1.27.2025 

 

From: Daryl Braithwaite <darylb@takomaparkmd.gov> 

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 3:28 PM 

To: Elaine Lamirande <president@fosc.org> 

Subject: Re: Winter salt treatment is degrading Sligo Creek 

  

Hi Elaine, 

Thank you for contacting us. 
 
As for city efforts, we have implemented numerous salt reduction measures. Additionally two of our 
staff have recently completed MDE's Smart Salt Training and certification. I have asked them to review 
your document to determine further action. 
 
We had exchanged a couple of emails with Dean Tousley to schedule a meeting with FOSC members. 
Please let us know if you would still like to schedule that meeting. 
 
Regards, 
 
Daryl Braithwaite 
Public Works Director 
(301) 891-7615 
(She, Her, Hers) 
 
 
 
 
On Mon, Jan 27, 2025 at 1:40 PM Elaine Lamirande <president@fosc.org> wrote: 
 
Dear Daryl, 
 
Please find attached a letter on behalf of Friends of Sligo Creek regarding current winter salt 
management programs that are degrading Sligo Creek, and suggestions for improvement to address the 
challenge of  providing safe travel conditions while protecting our freshwater streams. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you on this important issue. 
 
Sincerely, 
Elaine Lamirande 
President, Friends of Sligo Creek 
president@fosc.org 
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